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Dear President, 
 
 
Warm greetings from ETU! 
 
With this letter I would like to inform you that ETU is 
currently searching for a trainer to work in our newly 
established European Taekwondo Performance 
Center.  
 
I kindly request you to publish this information in 
your federation. If you have any questions, please 
do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
 
Yours, 

 
Antonio Barbarino 
Secretary-General 


